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The Love of Jesus Filling Every Heart 
 

September 28, 2025                  
 

“My sheep listen to my voice; I know them, and they follow 
me.”                                                                 John 10:27 
                                                                            
Welcome and Announcements  
 
Prelude 
 
Opening Prayer 
  
*Hymn #176                                          “O, How I Love Jesus” 
 
Sharing Our Joys and Concerns 
 
Pastoral Prayer 
 
Hymn #556                                                   “Gentle Shepherd” 
  
Scripture Reading     John 10:1-18, 27     Pew Bible Page 1040 
 
 Message                                               “Hearing God’s Voice”  
 
*Closing Hymn #542        “Savior, Like a Shepherd Lead Us”                    

                     
 
 
*Benediction 
 
Postlude 
 
Dedication of the Tree in Memory of Earl Good 
 

********* 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Please welcome Pastor  Kevin Zurin, who is bringing the 
sermon this morning. Pastor Zurin is from the Florin Church of the 
Brethren in Mount Joy.  
 

The Oasis and Truth Seekers Sunday School classes will 
meet as one class in the sanctuary on Sunday, October 5, to allow 
the deacons to prepare for Love Feast & Communion. 
 

Fall Love Feast & Communion will be held next Sunday, 
October 5, following the morning worship service. 
 

A fellowship meal will be held on Sunday October 12.  Finger 
foods are requested to make clean up simple. 
 

Fall Forum will be held following lunch on Sunday, October 12.  
We will be using the recently updated Constitution and By-Laws, 
which allows all active participants in the congregation to vote. 
 

The next Ladies Sharing Luncheon will take place on Tuesday, 
October 14, at 12 noon at Udder Choice Restaurant in Lincoln.  
All ladies are invited to join us.  There is a sign-up sheet in the 
rear of the sanctuary.  
 

For the mission project for the last quarter of the year we will 
be collecting items for  Samaritan’s Purse Christmas Child 
Shoeboxes.  There is a list of recommended items on the stand 
in the back of the church.  All items must be new. Please do not 
donate any used gifts. Shoeboxes will be available on Sunday, 
October 5. 


